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Kaycee Stack – President 
What you do today can improve all your tomorrows. 

Happy Valentine's Day! 

This February is our club's 112th birthday!  We have achieved so much over the years.  We will be celebrating 

our past presidents at the next General Meeting with a "Blast from the Past".  At the meeting you will be able to 

talk with the past presidents and see what their presidency accomplished.   I hope you can make it!   

I encourage everyone to volunteer for the Spring Craft Fair in March.  Your time can be used in a variety of ways.  

Let the committee know how you'd like to help.  A large portion of the funds raised at the Craft Fairs goes towards 

student Art Awards and Scholarships.  Our awards ceremony will be May 2 - mark your calendars! 

Each day we have chores, work, family obligations and yet our members still find time to serve the community.  

Our members' passion and enthusiasm provide support and help where needed.  Each time you help today you 

have improved someone's tomorrow.   

 

Kaycee Stack, President 

 
 

Dottie Jensen – 1st VP/Dean 
I was honored to be invited to Doctor Day 

at Travis Ranch Elementary School.  It 

has been years since I have been in an 

elementary school, and it has certainly 

changed. 

 

Andrea Jones, 3rd Grade Teacher, invited 

the YLWC Teacher Grant Committee to 

her classroom to experience Doctor Day. 

Kathi Angus and I went.   Last year 

Andrea Jones was given a Teacher Grant 

from YLWC.  The 3 Third Grand 

Teachers, Ms. Osbourne, Ms Leiva, and 

Ms Jones used our Grant money to buy all 

the supplies to act out a surgical room 

with the students pretending to be 

the  doctors.  They bought mask, hair net, 

lab coats and gloves.  Each of the 3 rooms 

was a different surgical room.   

 

The kids were learning while having the best time.  Kathi and I were encouraged to ask questions of the 

kids.  They were all very happy to tell us what they were doing.  It was a wonderful learning experience.  For 

them and for ME. 

  

Dottie Jensen, 1st VP/Dean 
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Carrie Knipfer – 2nd VP/Membership 

  

 

 

 

 

Welcome our newest member, Chrissy Ciancanelli (left) 

with Carrie Knipfer, 2nd VP/Membership (right)! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caroline Wahlstrom – 3rd VP/Ways & Means 

The planning of the Spring Craft Fair is well underway. At this time over 167 vendors have been invoiced, 

mostly returning vendors as well as a few eager new vendors. It is exciting to see that the success of the Fall 

Craft Fair has generated so much enthusiasm. The waitlist of vendors has grown to 75 potential new vendors.  

Please contact Leslie Sorrells to sign up for a shift for the Craft Fair. We need volunteers. Some of you were 

able to do so at the General Meeting and will be able to sign up at the February General meeting. If you cannot 

come to either meeting, you still have a responsibility to work a shift. Leslie’s contact information is in the club 

roster. Thank you to those who have already signed up.  

We are looking for contributions of drinks for the fair. We welcome donations of cases of water, sodas (Coke, 

Diet Coke, Sprite), and iced tea (6 packs). Please bring all donations to our February General Meeting. Lorrie 

Fennell, who runs the kitchen, would be most appreciative. 

Finally, we are looking for donations of gift cards for our Raffle baskets. If you have any questions or 

connections, please let Laura Armstrong or Laura Metsker know. We really like having a gift card tree that 

attracts lots of attention and encourages people to buy raffle tickets. Their phone numbers and email addresses 

are in the roster, they would be more than happy to pick any type of donation. Thank you in advance.  

The craft fairs are our biggest fundraisers and, by becoming a member of 

our woman’s club, we have agreed to work and support it. I am looking 

forward to having all of you help out on March 9th and 10th.  

Thank you,  

 

Caroline Wahlstrom 

3rd VP/Ways & Means (Fundraising) 
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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Yorba Linda Woman’s Club Board of Directors  

The Nominating Committee is in the process of creating a Slate of Officers for the 2024-2025 Club Year 

(6/1/24 to 5/31/25).  If you have already been contacted and/or placed on the Slate, thank you for your 

response. 

The Committee has been working diligently to fill a Slate.  At this time, we do not have nominees for the 

following offices: 

1st VP/Dean of Chairmen 

3rd VP/Ways & Means 

Director of Finance 

Treasurer 

To volunteer to be considered for one of the above-mentioned positions, please email your request to 

Lynne Yauger, Nominating Committee Chair, Lyauger@msn.com, by Wednesday, February 14th.   

Members interested in holding a leadership position in our organization are encouraged to review the 

YLWC Bylaws in the current Club Yearbook [Articles III, IV, V, VI, VII, and VIII [pages 40-47] for 

election information, duties of officers and installation procedure.  Past experience as a Board Member 

or Program Chairman is helpful, but not necessary.  Note:  Article III, Section 3 states:  Membership in 

good standing of the Yorba Linda Woman’s Club, for one year or with Board approval, is required to be 

eligible for nomination and election as an officer. In addition, candidates for the office of President must 

have held a Woman’s Club First Vice-Presidency. 

  

mailto:Lyauger@msn.com
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PROJECTS 
 

Crystal Gates – Advocates for Children 

Bikers Against Child Abuse: 

To learn more about B.A.C.A check out this website: california.bacaworld.org 

BACA's main mission is to provide children with an ongoing sense of emotional and physical safety, while 

fostering them to feel a rejuvenated sense of autonomy and strength. 

 

B.A.C.A, exists with the intent to create a safer environment for abused children.  

 

B.A.C.A. Needs: 

* Standard size teddy bears 

* Any plain denim jackets or vest  

  

Ladies, 

Bears! Bears! and more Bears! Count them 19 total!  Jean Jackets total 11 ..... all from our January Club 

meeting.  Let's kick it up a notch .. Need suggestions where to find bears, jackets or vest.  Try Goodwill, Savers, 

Thrift stores just to name a few.   

 

Thank you for all the support. 

 

Crystal Gates 

B.A.C.A Chairperson 

                    

Anna Nickl –Advocates for Children 

Giving Children Hope (GCH) 

 

We had a wonderful turnout for our January 2024 

Volunteering at Giving Children Hope (GCH). Thank 

you to all our volunteers who helped out with Friday 

Family Food Distribution, Mailers, and prepping 

Backpacks for the We’ve Got Your Back Program. 

We’re looking to set up some additional volunteering 

dates in February and March to assist with Family 

Food Distribution (Fridays) and the Backpack 

Program (Tuesdays). Both Programs strive to ensure 

children and families in need have access to healthy 

food options. We hope you’ll join us for this 

wonderful cause and spend some time getting to know 

our YLWC members.  

 

Thank you, 

Anna Nickl & Katie Hranuelli 

Giving Children Hope Chairs 

       

https://california.bacaworld.org/
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Loui Cronholm – Arts & Cultural Programs 

Hello Cultural Friends! 

 

At the end of the Newsletter is a list of the Cultural (Fine Arts) Events that are occurring right here in our local area 

from now through March.  We are truly blessed to live in an area that is so rich in first-class talent!  These artists have 

spent countless hours in study, training, and practice, and it is so important that we support them!  So, let's do that by 

getting our tickets and attending these wonderful performances/exhibits! 

 

Be sure to contact Dottie Jensen if you see an event that you would like to attend with other club members and she will 

make arrangements for a group trip!  Also, if you choose to attend a performance/exhibit as a solo or with family and/or 

friends, please let me know so that I can see what is of interest to you! 

 

Thanks so much! Let’s Get Cultural! 

Loui Cronholm 

Dinah O’Brien – Domestic Violence Awareness 

There is a significant correlation between domestic violence and human trafficking. Similar to domestic 

violence, both labor and sex trafficking use force, fraud or coercion to manipulate victims. And many of the 

factors present in an abusive relationship - such as the perpetrator using isolation, intimidation and their own 

privilege to harm the victim - also exist in trafficking.  

Human trafficking is one of the largest criminal industries in the world, and victims of sexual abuse are at 

higher risk for being trafficked. Keep informed, stay alert, and if something seems wrong to you, please report 

it.  We all need to stay educated on these subjects - they are both growing exponentially and must be stopped. 

Dinah O’Brien 

DVA Chairman 

Cathy Aiken – Environment 

We will be collecting clean used towels and blankets (no fillers) for the Orange County Animal 

Care Center through the March Club meeting on March 21st. Please place them on the 

Environment table next to the battery collection pail.                                                                           

Great News! Our wonderful board has given the Environment Committee an additional $400 

to donate to the Pacific Marine Mammal Center located in Laguna Beach.  This will allow 

them to provide additional care to the sea lions during El Nino. 

                                                                          

Last year, the Environment Committee purchased canning jars to collect coins for Penny Pines.  

There are 12 of them.  The jars will be kept in our closet in the Club room.  Any group is welcome 

to use them.                                                                    

Thank you! We received many thanks for our donation to Ronald McDonald House Orange 

County. Canine Companions sent two thank you notes: one for all our toys we collected and 

one for the monetary donation.  In addition when the dog beds were delivered they were SO 

grateful.  They couldn’t believe how many were made.  Many thanks again to the Club 

members who tied the beds and the Sew Kind group who prepared the fleece for the beds. 

Cathy Aiken 

Environment Program Chair 
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Aileen Baker – Health & Wellness  

The ladies in the two sewing groups took a brief break from sewing during the holidays but the New Year found 

them busy as ever working on their projects.  In February they will be ‘Sweethearts” to continue to provide 

many more items for their projects. 

The Sew Kind ladies were treated to a Vitas Volunteer Appreciation Lunch on 

January 19 by the Vitas Hospice Organization.  The group donates many adult bibs 

to this organization as well as a few other items.  Thank you Vitas!! 

Threads of Love and Sew Kind welcome all members to join them at the upcoming 

workshops. 

 The next workshops are: 

 Sew Kind workshop; February 1, 2024   1:00-3:00 pm in the Clubroom 

 Threads of Love; February 8, 2024   1:00-3:00pm in the Clubroom 

 

Aileen Baker & Andrea Hagen, Sew Kind Co-Chairmen 

Jackie McPheeters; Threads of Love Chairman 

Vitas Volunteer lunch, L-R:  Linda Shea, Aileen, Heather Laporte and Margit Ischovitsch  (all members of the Sew Kind group). 
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Louise Hernandez – Health & Wellness 

Super Warrior 5K – January 20th, Yorba Regional Park 

Stripes of a Warrior is a local, nonprofit organization whose mission 

is to provide financial assistance to those that have been diagnosed 

with cancer and are unable to afford their housing, medical bills, etc.  

At their recent Super Warrior 5K, the Yorba Linda Woman’s Club 

was well represented and gathered on a very cold and somewhat rainy 

Saturday morning. All those participating came together for a 

common goal, and you could feel the enthusiasm for the upcoming 

challenge. However, it was nothing compared to the challenges of 

Super Warriors David, Amy and Melanie. Funds raised were going to 

the families of David and Melanie to offset funeral expenses, and to 

replenish Amy’s savings account that was drained while paying 

medical expenses.  Feel good moments began before the standing 

start of the race when sponsors were introduced to the crowd, along 

with family members of David and Melanie, as well as a brief 

appearance by Amy, who was greeted with love from a cheering 

crowd. 

The paved course ran through Yorba Regional Park and was stroller 

and dog friendly. At each mile marker, enthusiastic teens were 

cheering us on with encouraging signs and positive energy, while 

we enjoyed a combination of fitness and fun. As they crossed the 

finish line, participants of all ages and fitness levels celebrated their 

accomplishments.       

There’s another opportunity to join the Yorba Linda Woman’s Club 5K 

Team, in support of the REACH Foundation, whose mission is to support 

learning experiences in the Arts, Academics and Athletics, in the PYLUSD. 

Shamrock ‘N Run 

Sunday, March 17th 

8:00 a.m. at Yorba Regional Park 

Free Kiwanis Breakfast  

$36 Early Bird Pricing 

  

If you are interested in joining the team, please contact me for registration 

details. 

Louise Hernandez, Chairman  

Health & Wellness Program   

(L-R) Dottie Jensen, Heather Laporte, 

Ofie Weiner, Louise Hernandez, Dotty 

Gerster, Leslie Sorrells, Lucy Huerta, 

Simone LeCompte, Denise Mitchell  

 

                 Virtual Participant, Sally Barron                      
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SOCIAL 
Terry Kuester – Amenities 
 

Please Join Us! 

Our February 15 meeting is not one to miss as we will be celebrating 

the Yorba Linda Woman's Club's 112th Birthday!  Kaycee has a 

very special evening planned.   

 

Our Lead Hostess will be Diane Watson-Beal.  The Hostess 

Committee will include Nancy Capel, Dinah O'Brien, Lisa Scheible, 

and myself.  I hope to see you there! 

           January Hostesses! 
Terry Kuester 

Amenities 

 

 

Heather Laporte – WOW (Women Out Walking) 

Join us as the new year begins and walk with us on Tuesday and Friday mornings.  

We start at 8:30, leaving the Community Center at the trail near Imperial Highway. 

Our walk takes us to Rose Drive and back in about an hour.  

 

Heather Laporte 

WOW Chairman 

 

 

Heather Laporte – BUNCO 

Tuesday, February 13 at 7 pm in the Clubroom. We’d L VE to have you join us for this Valentine’s 

themed Bunco! Come throw the dice with us. You may be a winner. Please bring a 

snack to share, your own drink and $5. R.S.V.P.  

 

Heather Laporte 

BUNCO Chairman 

 

 

Nancy Capel – February Luncheon 

The lunch for February will be on Valentine’s Day, 11:30am, Feb. 14, at Urban Plates in Brea, 3413 E 

Imperial Hwy. It is no longer cafeteria style; we will order individually from a nice menu of salads or entrees. 

Wear red or hearts if you are in the spirit of the holiday. 

 

See you there, 

Nancy Capel 

Socialite Co-Chair 
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Happy February Birthdays

1-Feb Beth  Haney 

2-Feb Karin Rinnert 

6-Feb Edie  Israel 

8-Feb Jackie McPheeters 

9-Feb Karen Medland 

14-Feb Lucy Huerta 

20-Feb Ruth  Gruchow 

22-Feb Colleen Smith 

 

 

 

February Calendar of Events 
     

 Thursday 1 Sew Kind  Aileen Baker/Andrea Hagen 

 Tuesday  6 Book Club   Sandy Weinrich 

 Thursday 8 Threads of Love Jackie McPheeters 

 Thursday 8 Board Meeting Kaycee Stack 

 Tuesday  13 Bunco   Heather Laporte 

 Wednesday 14 Social Lunch Nancy Capel 

 Thursday 15 General Mtg Kaycee Stack 

                 (Celebrating our club’s 112th Birthday) 

 Thursday 22 Social Dinner Lucy Huerta 
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ARTS & CULTURAL EVENTS 

YORBA LINDA 

RICHARD NIXON PRESIDENTIAL LIBRARY 

AND MUSEUM 

18001 YORBA LINDA BLVD 

SUNDAY CONCERTS at RNPL 
NOTE:  Concerts are generally held Sundays and are free and open 

to the public.  Doors open at 1:30 pm, and the music begins at 2:00 

pm unless otherwise noted. The schedule is subject to change. 

January 14, 2024 

TBA 

January 21, 2024 

Robert Zappulla, Harpsichord 

Robert Zappulla chairs Claremont Graduate University’s 

Music Department and is the Fred W. Smith and Grace 

Hobson Smith Chair in Music.  Known primarily as a 

harpsichordist and scholar specializing in the field of 

historical performance practices, Zappulla teaches a 

variety of courses at CGU, including Historical Performance 

Practices, the Instrumental Music of Bach, the Music of 

Beethoven, Brahms, and Baroque Music. 

January 28, 2024 

TBA 

February 4, 2024 

Esther Back 

Esther Back is an acclaimed cellist known not only for her 

solo, orchestral, and chamber performances, but also as an 

avid educator and outreach advocate.  A pupil of world-

renown Baroque cellist and voil player Jaap ter Linden, Back 

studied at Frankfurt University at the age of eleven and came 

to America years later.  She has studied with Peter Stumpf 

(faculty at Indiana University), Ben Hong, Ronald Leonard 

(former Principal Cellist of Los Angeles Philharmonic), Bernard 

Greenhouse, and Eleonore Schoenfeld.   

February 11, 2024 

Heidi Vass, Soprano 

Master teacher and recording artist, Heidi Valencia Vass, B.M., 

M.M., has been featured in community theatre, summer 

stock, regional and off-Broadway productions.  She received 

her dramatic acting/speech training at Stella Adler 

Conservatory of Acting in New York City.  She has sung with 

the New York Philharmonic, Philadelphia Orchestra, St. Luke’s 

Orchestra and New Jersey Symphony.  In addition to her 

opera and recital credits, she has been a featured soloist with 

the Los Angeles Baroque Orchestra.   

February 18, 2024 

Duo Art, Piano Duo  

Duo Art is a collaboration project of pianists Koohee Hong and 

Minji Noh.  Formed in 2014, they recently presented 

programs at St. Margaret’s Episcopal School, Chapman 

University, Irvine Valley College and Chaffey College.  While 

their collaboration is relatively new, they are already in 

demand as recitalists and will present programs for Music 

Teachers Association of California, California Association of 

Professional Music Teachers , and various music festivals in 

South Korea. 

February 25, 2024 

A Little Dynasty – Chinese Children’s Orchestra 

The Chinese Children’s Orchestra will perform an all acoustic 

performance that will showcase a millennium of iconic 

Chinese music from the ancient to the modern, all performed 

on traditional Chinese instruments.  The music is specially 

arranged and conducted by A Little Dynasty’s Music Director, 

Mr. Yunhe Liang. 

March 3, 2024 

Junior Chamber Music Concert 

Junior Chamber Music (JCM) provides a professional chamber 

music experience to talented young musicians 

(instrumentalists and vocalists, ages 8-20) in Southern 

California.  At a stage in life when peer influence is so 

powerful, chamber music provides the perfect opportunity 

for positive peer group dynamics, allowing a safe outlet for 

artistic exploration, creativity and expression.  JCM connects 

young lives together based on the common interest of their 

love for music. 

March 10, 2024 

Eric Marchese and Friends, Ragtime Piano 

As a pianist, Eric Marchese performs a wide variety of ragtime 

styles, from Scott Joplin and his fellow Classic ragtimers, to 

early ragtime pieces, Tin Pan Alley, folk, novelty and some of 

the more advanced rags that emerged in the 1910s.  As a 

composer, he has written more than 70 pieces for piano, 

many of which he has published and which he includes in his 

repertoire along with piano pieces composed by his ragtime 

peers. 



11 
 

March 17, 2024 

TBA 

March 24, 2024 

Jihuyn Lee and Yeaseul Kim, Piano Duo  

 No info available. 

March 31, 2024 

Rixiang Huang, Pianist  

Lauded by the New York Concert Review as “truly 

exceptional,” Rixiang Huang has evoked praise from both 

audiences and critics worldwide.  After clinching the top 

honors at the 12th Chopin International Piano Competition in 

Hartford and the Los Angeles International Liszt Piano 

Competition back in 2021, Huang forged a global standing for 

himself.  Dr. Huang is the Founder and CEO of Empire Music 

Academy in California and is also the Founder and Artistic 

Director of Pacific Stars International Piano Competition and 

Festival. 

CANDLELIGHT CONCERTS 

NOTE:  Age Requirement:  8 years and older.  Anyone under age 16 

must be accompanied by an adult. 

January 24, 2024 

A Tribute to Taylor Swift – Performed by Orchid Quartet 

Program:  Lavender Haze, Love Story, Cardigan, Blank Space, 

Enchanted, Anti-Hero, We Are Never Ever Getting Back 

Together, All Too Well, Wildest Dreams, Lover, I Knew You 

Were Trouble, You Belong With Me. 

Tickets range from $32.00 to $69.00. 

January 25, 2024 

Vivaldi’s Four Seasons – Performed by Range Quartet 

Program:  Selections from The Four Seasons, Op. 8 by Vivaldi; 

On the Nature of Daylight by Max Richter; The Cuatro 

Estaciones Portenas (The Four Seasons of Buenos Aires) by 

Astor Piazzolla; Primavera Portena; Invierno Porteno; 

Passacaglia by G.F. Handel/J. Halvorsen; String Quartet in F 

Major by Maurice Ravel; Summertime by George Gershwin; 

and A Hazy Shade of Winter by Simon & Garfunkel.  

Remaining tickets range $57.00 to $69.00. 

February 14, 2024 

A Valentine’s Special:  Romeo and Juliet and More – 

Performed by Range Ensemble 

Program:  Moon River from Breakfast at Tiffany’s by Henry 

Mancini; O Mio Babbino Caro from Gianni Schicchi by 

Giacomo Puccini; Meditation from Thais by Jules Massenet; 

String Quartet No. 2 in D Major: III. Nottturno: Andante by 

Alexander Borodin; Clair de Lune, L.32 by Claude Debussy; 

Libertango by Astor Piazzolla; Love Theme from Romeo and 

Juliet by Nino Rota; Gabriel’s Oboe from The Mission by Ennio 

Morricone; My Heart Will Go On from Titanic by James 

Horner and Celine Dion; Intermezzo from Cavalleria Rusticana 

by Pietro Mascagni; Serenade for Strings in E Minor, Op. 20: II. 

Larghetto by Edward Elgar; and Fantasy Overture from Romeo 

and Juliet by Pyotr Ilyich Tchaikovsky. 

Tickets range from $32.00 to $69.00. 

 

YORBA LINDA CULTURAL ARTS CENTER 

4802 Lakeview Avenue 

ART EXHIBITS 

Now through February 29, 2024 

Art Through the Eras 

Enjoy a curated collection of artworks inspired by various 

historical events, eras, and art styles.  The public is invited to 

join the Arts Center for a reception on Thursday, January 25, 

2024, from 5:30 to 7:30PM  Meet the artists and enjoy light 

refreshments and entertainment. 

March 4, 2024 through April 19 

Through the Camera Lens, Photography 

 

BREA 

CURTIS THEATRE 

1 CIVIC CENTER DR. 

MUSICAL THEATER 

January 11, 2024 through January 28, 2004.  

Performances available at 2:00pm and 7:00pm, 

Seussical (Red Cast) and Seussical (Blue Cast) 

“Oh, the thinks you can think” when Dr. Seuss’ best-loved 

characters collide and cavort in an unforgettable musical 

caper!  The Cat in the Hat tells the story of Horton, an 

elephant who discovers a speck of dust that contains the 

Whos, including Jojo, a Who child sent off the military school 

for thinking too many “thinks.”  Horton faces a double 

challenge:  not only must he protect the Whos from a world 

of naysayers and dangers, but he must also guard an 

abandoned egg, left in his care by the irresponsible Mayzie La 
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Bird.  Although Horton faces ridicule, danger, kidnapping and 

a trial, the intrepid Gertrude McFuzz never loses faith in him.  

Ultimately the powers of friendship, loyalty, family and 

community are challenged and emerge triumphant. 

Note:  This production is by Brea’s Youth Theatre & Stagelight 

Productions. 

All tickets are $15.00 

www.curtistheatre.com 

February 9, 2024 through February 25, 2024 

Once 

From the very first note, Once draws you in and never lets go.  

This musical is the only show to have music that won an 

Academy Ward, a Grammy Award, an Oliver Award and a Tony 

Award.  On the streets of Dublin, an Irish musician and a 

Czech immigrant are drawn together by their shared love of 

music.  Over the course of one fateful week, an unexpected 

friendship and collaboration quickly evolves into a powerful 

but complicated love story, underscored by emotionally 

charged music.  Featuring all of the magical songs from the 

critically acclaimed film, including the Oscar-winning “Falling 

Slowly,” this show strikes an unforgettable chord in audiences 

and speaks to the power of music to connect us all.   

Tickets:  Adults $32.00; Seniors and First Responders $28.00; 

Students $24.00. 

ANAHEIM 

CHANCE THEATER 

5522 E. LA PALMA AVE. 

MUSICAL THEATER 

January 26, 2024 through February 25, 2024 

Hedwig and The Angry Itch 

This groundbreaking Obie-winning Off-Broadway smash that 

took Broadway by storm tells the story of “internationally 

ignored song stylist” Hedwig Schmidt, a fourth-wall smashing 

East German rock’n’roll goddess who also happens to be the 

victim of a botched sex-change operation, which has left her 

with just “an angry itch.”  This outrageous and unexpectedly 

hilarious story is dazzlingly performed by Hedwig (nee Hansel) 

in the form of a rock gig/stand-up comedy routine backed by 

the hard-rocking band “The Angry Itch.”  Using songs and 

monologues, Hedwig tells her story and her life’s search for 

“The Origin of Love.”  It’s a rocking ride, funny, touching, and 

ultimately inspiring to anyone who has felt life gave them an 

inch when they deserved a mile. 

ADVISORY:  This show contains mature subject matter, strong 

language, and other potentially triggering content.. 

www.chancetheater.com 

STAGED READINGS OF NEW PLAYS AT THE CHANCE: 

February 7, 2024 

Lipstick Lobotomy 

Lipstick Lobotomy imagines a friendship between JFK’s 

little sister Rosemary Kennedy and the playwright’s great 

aunt Ginny at an exclusive high-end sanitarium for women 

in the fall of 1941.  The women undergo the peculiar 

cutting-edge treatments on offer by a society desperate to 

find the cure for womanhood.  When Rosemary is selected 

by the famous surgeon, Dr. Walter Jackson Freeman II, for 

an exciting new procedure, Ginn will do everything in her 

power to take control of her own future. 

www.chancetheater.com 

OPERA 

March 8, 2024 through March 10, 2024 

Fete Galante – Performed by The Lyric Opera Company of 

Orange County 

Fete Galante is an opera in one act composed by Ethel Smyth 

to an English-language libretto by Smith and Edward Shanks, 

based on Maurice Baring’s 1909 short story of the same 

name.  It is a tale of late night fete galante, involving 

aristocrats and a commedia dell’arte troupe where jealousy, 

desire, and multiple masquerades end in the death of one of 

the characters.  Described by the composer as a “Dance-

dream,” the opera premiered on June 4, 1923 at the 

Birmingham Repertory Theatre. 

THE COLONY HOUSE 

401 N. ANAHEIM BLVD. 

CANDLELIGHT CONCERTS 

NOTE:  Age Requirement:  8 years and older.  Anyone under age 16 

must be accompanied by an adult. 

February 9, 2024 

The Best of Joe Hisaishi – Performed by Range Ensemble 

Program:  Nausicaa of the Valley of the Wind, Castle in the 

Sky, My Neighbour Totoro, Kiki’s Delivery Service, Princess 

Mononoke, Spirited Away, Ponyo, Kikujiro, Howl’s Moving 

Castle.   

Tickets range from $41.00 to $72.00 

http://www.curtistheatre.com/
http://www.chancetheater.com/
http://www.chancetheater.com/
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FULLERTON 

DOWNTOWN FULLERTON ART WALK 

Ongoing – First Friday of Every Month at 6:00PM 

Welcome to the Downtown Fullerton Art Walk, where local 

art galleries and downtown venues host the monthly First 

Friday Art Walk.  This popular Art Walk brings hundreds of 

art enthusiasts to the streets of downtown Fullerton, 

where various venues host art exhibits, music acts, and 

performance art.  There are over thirty venues offering 

free art activities and exhibition openings within walking 

distance of each other.  You can find a map at any venue 

for a self-guided tour.  Free refreshments are also provided 

throughout the evening at many of the stops. 

MUCKENTHALER CULTURAL CENTER 

1201 W. MALVERN 

MUSICAL THEATER 

February 12,2024 through March 6, 2024 

Fiddler on the Roof 

This beloved musical is going to take place, not in the 

amphitheater, but under the oak grove on the west side of 

the Muck property, near the Sunset Garden.  The Electric 

Company Theater (the resident theater company at the 

Muck) will transform the oak grove into the little village of 

Anatevka with a small cast of 18 actors playing multiple 

roles alongside a small group of live musicians.  Rich with 

musical hits you know and love, including “Tradition,” 

“Sunrise, Sunset,” “If I Were a Rich Man,” “Matchmaker, 

Matchmaker” and “To Life,” Fiddler on the Roof is the 

heartwarming story of fathers and daughters, husbands 

and wives, and life and love. 

Note:  This event is outdoors, on the grass, on the west side of The 

Muck property.  The terrain may be slightly uneven on the walk to 

your seat.  In the event of rain, this production will move indoors to 

the Muck Gallery.  

CURRENT ART EXHIBITS 

January 18, 2024 through February 9, 2024 

FJUHSD Student Art Show 

This annual exhibition features the work of 100 talented high 

school students from La Habra, Fullerton, Troy, Sunny Hills, 

Sonora, Buena Park, La Vista and La Sierra.  The collection is 

judged by their own art teachers and is comprised of a variety 

of mediums:  painting, photography, sculpture, ceramics, etc. 

www.info@themuck.org 

February 22, 2024 through April 14, 2024 

Head in the Clouds – Kat Trevino, Artist 

Kat Trevino returns to the Muck with a solo gallery show:  The 

ever-changing clouds move with our emotions.  From the 

view through the eyes of a child or an elder, we all look 

seeking for clarity and vision. 

www.info@themuck.org 

SANTA ANA 

BOWERS MUSEUM 

2002 N. MAIN ST. 

NEW ART EXHIBITS 

January 26, 2024  

Asian Comics:  Evolution of an Art Form 

This is the largest ever selection of original artworks from 

Asian comics, displayed alongside their printed, mass-

produced forms.  This exhibition is a vivid journey through the 

art of comics and visual storytelling across Asia.  From its 

historical roots to the most recent digital innovations, the 

exhibition looks to popular Japanese manga and beyond – 

highlighting key creators, characters and traditional graphic 

narrative artforms from countries including India, Philippines, 

Indonesia, China, Korea and Japan. 

January 26, 2024  

Sacred Realms:  Buddhist Paintings by Shashi Dhoj 

Tulachan 

The nine immense paintings shown in this exhibition are all 

the work of one extraordinary Buddhist monk named Shashi 

Dhoj Tulachan, a second-generation thangka artist living in 

Tuksche, a remote village located in Mustang, Nepal’s 

northernmost district adjacent to Tibet.  This artist has 

devoted much of his life to the restoration of a nearby 16th 

century gompa (Tibetan monastery) known as the Chhairo 

Gompa.  The practice of thangka painting is centuries old and 

is an art carried out by highly-trained monks for the purpose 

of teaching about Buddha and the tenets of the Buddhist 

religion. 

ONGOING ART EXHIBITS 

MIAO:  Masters of Silver    

 Ceramics of Western Mexico 

Gemstone Carvings (Masterworks of Harold Van Pelt)

 California Bounty (1850-1930) 

Spirits and Headhunters, Art of the Pacific Islands 

 Ancient Arts of China 

California Legacies, Missions and Ranchos (1768-1848) 

http://www.info@themuck.org
http://www.info@themuck.org

